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Warbstow Primary Academy and Nursery 
Small and mighty is the Warbstow Way 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We would very much like to wish you a very happy Easter and thank you for your continued support and 
patience in what has been a challenging term.  We are as small and mighty as ever and know that the 
Summer term will be packed full of learning and many exciting opportunities.   The classroom’s have 
remained a hive of activity this term, so much progress has been made and we are very proud of each 
and every child for what they have achieved.  
 
Unfortunately we had an uneggspected hail storm delay the egg rolling yesterday.  We weren’t going to 
be deterred though and have had a super celebration morning instead, enjoyed by all! 
 
We have said goodbye today to Miss Waters who has been one of our Lunchtime Supervisors this year, 
we thank her for her hard work and wish her well in her new role, working in a Nursery. 
 
I wish you a lovely holiday, I have fingers and toes crossed that some sunshine makes an appearance.   
 
Take care,  Mrs Bancroft  
 

   
 
        
 
 
 
 
 

After school clubs 
Clubs will return the week commencing 22nd April. 
Monday – SATs club – Year 6 only – no requirement to rebook.  
Tuesday – PAFC – Year 1-6 – Book direct with PAFC using the link below 
https://officialsoccerschools.co.uk/argyle/ecnd-5-football-after-school-club-warbstow-primary-school.html 
Wednesday – Art club – Year 1-6 – Book via Arbor 
Thursday – Ninja Warriors by LJD Coaching – Year R-6 - Book via ParentPay 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fofficialsoccerschools.co.uk%2Fargyle%2Fecnd-5-football-after-school-club-warbstow-primary-school.html&data=05%7C02%7Cjo.shute%40warbstow.org.uk%7C003dbb637f3f4a79d1d208dc48d1adbf%7C199653adc1564a05bad3084c1a30b618%7C0%7C0%7C638465312614042486%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=tT%2FFN1S2Nt%2BvIjzvLU7SroT36t7ctg0XuU72qs6slmc%3D&reserved=0


 
 
 
 
 

Dates 
29th Mar-12th Apr – Easter Break 
15th Apr – INSET Day 
22nd Apr – PTA Easter Bingo at the Wilsey Down 
13th – 17th May – SATs week 
21st May – Bag2School Collection 
27th -31st May – Half Term 
7th June – Community Cohesion Day, school closed for pupils 
26th -28th June – Y5/6 residential trip to YHA Okehampton 
17th -19th July – Y3/4 residential trip to Carnyorth  
24th July – Last day of term 
 
 
  
 
             

PTA Bingo 
On Monday 22nd April we have a PTA bingo evening at the Wilsey Down Pub, get the date marked in your 
diary and spread the word to family and friends. The more the merrier. Eyes down at 7.30pm!  


